RECEIVED

NOV 2 0 2023

City of Prince George

9832 Haldi Road

Prince George, BC

November 17, 2023

To: The Mayor and all City councillors,

My name is Dennis Ableson. My home is at the corner of Grouse Road and Haldi Road. I have been a resident of Grouse Road for nearly 40 years. I am proud of our neighborhood and the City of Prince George. I am redactive years of age.

Residents of the Haldi neighborhood are quickly becoming aware of the unprecedented ramifications of the proposal, that a Youth home be allowed on Grouse Road and that the by law be changed to allow a home with unlimited people, of any age, or any medical or physical problems.

The project is inconsistent with the area zoning, and ALL previous responses of the City Councils, to any proposals to change this, was TURNED DOWN.

The Haldi neighborhood is a non-commercial, vibrant, residential area. The proposal currently before City

Council is completely inconsistent with the historic and existing zoning of the area.

I respectfully urge the Council to reject, outright, the proposal to change this neighborhood.

Respectfully submitted.

Dennis Ableson



